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Matter Summary
File *'":mber Title Status
2007-0394 Communication In Committee

Manager of Information Technology communication requesting a transfer of funds in the
Information Technology Division's budget in the amount of $4,500 from consulting to other

salary.
Introduced: 6/19/2007
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(1Y AT THE CEy i 1
aVZs: City of West Allis .
WE-_-ST AL‘-LIS Department of Information Technology

DATE: June 12, 2007

TG Mayor Jennette Bell
Common Council Members

FROM: Jim Jandovitz, Manager of Information Technology

SUBJECT:  Transfer of funds in the division of Information Technology’s budget from consulting to
other salary.

Dear Mayor Bell and Common Council Members,

This letter is to request your approval to transfer $4,500 from the IT Division budget Consulting account
and to place $4,000 in the Other Salary account and $500 in the Fringe Benefit account. Specifically,
$3400 would come from account no. 100-1101-517-3002 and $1,100 from account no. 100-1102-517-
3002.

This transfer is necessary at this time in order to hire a summer I'T worker at 40 hours a week for a 12-
week period at $8.00 per hour. This person will assist the IT Division in the development of
documentation for the city computer network, assist in the development of the Web site, aide the GIS
Coordinator, and also help in the cloning and upgrading the office computers throughout the city.

Funds are available in the Consulting category for transfer since most I'T work has been performed in-
house by City Staff this year, thereby eliminating the need for outside technical assistance.

Thank you for your attention to this request. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at

302-8331.
Sincerely,
},./" ;’//
V//

Jim Jandovitz
Manager of Information Technology
City of West Allis

Cc: Paul Ziehler
Gary Schmid

Information Service Hotline 302-8330 informationservice@ci.west-allis.wi.us



